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Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 
23rd March 
2.40pm 

Rowan Class 
Assembly 

Wednesday 
30th March 

2.40pm 

Elm Class  

Assembly  

Thursday 31st 
March 

Spring Disco 

Friday 1st April Nursery –
Spring Bonnet 
Parade. 

Friday 1st April Reception, Year 
1 & 2-Spring 
Bonnet Parade 

Friday 1st April Year 3-6 Egg 
Role 

Friday 1st April Last day of 
term 

 Achievement Award  
winners 

 
This week’s winners are: 

 
Reception: Scarlett & Reggie 
Year 1:  Archie & Jax 
Year 2: Jannah , Kitty & Lois 
 Year 3: Elm Class & Zac 
Year 4 : Jayden & Birch Class 
Year 5:  Kaitlyn & Jove 
Year 6:  Darcy, Olivia–Leigh 
& Rosanna  

Academy Update 

It’s been so lovely to see the children out and about in the woods and 
on class trips this week in the beautiful weather.  

We are very sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Atkinson this week . She 
is relocating out of East Sussex and undertaking new studying as a ca-
reer move. Mrs Atkinson has made such a difference to so many chil-
dren's lives in our academy and we will miss her very much but wish her 
well in her new adventure. 

 

This week was British Science Week 2022 
and we discovered how scientists work 
out the age of sharks. We then tried it out 
as a class, to see if it would work as well 
on humans. It turns out that some of our 
younger children are amongst the tallest in 

the class. 

A sunny afternoon in the woods and we had smiles 
all round. Learning to tie knots, archery and wood-
land games. 

Hazelnuts enjoyed taking part in the NFU 
live science lesson this week. They learnt 
so many facts about mini beasts. 
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Robins have been mak-
ing healthy eating fun  
by creating  healthy 
food art.. 

Elm & Oak classes enjoyed a 
fantastic sunny day at  Bedge-
bury Pinetum, learning lots 
about the amazing trees. 

 

 

One of our 
pupils sold 
beautifully 
packaged 
sunflower 
seeds to 
raise money 
for Ukraini-

ans who are being affected by the tragic events that are unfolding.  

Thank you to all who bought some seeds.    

Beech Class have really enjoyed Science Week .They all liked the names Rose for 
the new calf and Bonnie for the new lamb . 

 We are all unbelievably proud to say that the training, resilience & 
determination of Robsack Wood football team led to amazing 
success at this year’s Buckswood Football Tournament. They lifted 
the trophy as CHAMPIONS! Well done to all who took part..  

Alternative collection arrangements 

If you would like to add any additional agreed adults to our 
academy system for collecting your child at the end of the day 
please e-mail the office on: 

office@robsackwoodprimaryacademy.org.uk 

If the adult is on our system then there is no requirement to 
call the academy to confirm that the agreed adult will be col-
lecting your child. 
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